Packaging-free World Day
On the Packaging-free World Day, the Green University Program of the UP launches the "Take Food, Not Trash" campaign in cooperation with the RAKUN Box Community.
In the framework of the Green University Program of the UP and RAKUN, all environmentally conscious citizens can "pack" for a month with a 50% discount between 30th September and 31st October 2022.
The Rakun project aims to replace single-use takeaway boxes with a refillable alternative. The campaign is available nationwide, with more than 100 takeaways across the country where you can ask for your food in a stainless steel RAKUN box or order it to be delivered.
